DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
August 25, 2011

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:00 PM.

Members present: 50

New Members: None.

Guests present: Joel Durell, Sheniqua Durell, Mike Jeffreys, and Claudia Conner.

Old Business:

None.

New Business:

Program:

Tom Oliver proposed to the club that sellers may choose to have a “buy it now” price for

items placed in the club auction. If a bidder places his bidder number on the “buy it now”
price, the item will be excluded from further bidding. The club voted on the proposal and
approved the proposal by a majority vote.

Tom Hallenbeck, president of the American Numismatic Association (ANA), gave a talk
about recent events within the ANA. He started by giving a brief overview of the recent
ANA elections in which he became President. He then gave his opinion about the future of
numismatics and the outreach the ANA does with both the Summer Seminar held each
year in Colorado Springs and the conventions that are held annually across the country.
He recounted his time as a young numismatist working as a page at some of the
conventions from “yesteryear” delivering coins between coin dealers at the shows. This
discussion then led to the National Money Show that will be held in Denver, CO in May,
2012. During this discussion, he admitted that the ANA committee that is responsible for
finding a local sponsor club did not promote the show very well. Even though the Denver
Coin Club decided in the May 2011 club meeting to decline the invitation to be the sponsor
club, the club decided to reopen this discussion during the August meeting after Chuck
D'Ambra volunteered to act as Host Chairman. The DCC then voted by a majority vote to
act as the sponsor club for the 2012 National Money Show. Additional details including the
selection of members for the other chair positions will be discussed in future club meetings.

Coin Shows:
The FRCC Coin Show — October 1-2, 2011 at the Boulder County Fairgrounds, Longmont, CO
Greeley Coin Show — October 22, 2011 at the Greeley Evans Moose Lodge 909, Evans, CO
Denver Coin Expo—October 28-30, 2011 at the National Western Complex (I-70 & Brighton Blvd)

Treasurer’s Report:
Beginning balance
Income
Expenses
Ending Balance

Jack Denton called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 09:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Tom Oliver, Vice President
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